
Livonia Public Schools
Secondary Programs

Date:  February 10, 2025                              
 
To:  Andrea Oquist, Superintendent
 
From: Kevin Etue, Director
 
SUBJ: LCTC Engineering Lab Purchase

The Livonia Career Technical Center (LCTC) is updating and upgrading the Engineering 
Lab which is the lab used for our Engineering Program students at LCTC. LCTC is 
requesting to purchase new desks, chairs, drafting tables, makerspace tables, stools, 
and bookcases from Interior Environments (Novi, MI) totaling $60,558,52. LCTC is also 
requesting to purchase HP Mini G9 workstations, HP Curved Monitors, HP Keyboards, 
and CAD Mouse Pros from CDW-G (Chicago, IL) totaling $57,475.08. Through contract 
pricing, the total cost for these purchases from Interior Environments and CDW-G is 
$118.033.60 and 61(a)1 state CTE categorical funds will be used.

I am asking this agenda item to be included as part of the Committee of the Whole 
meeting for February 10, 2025, with the intent to recommend to the Board of Education 
for approval at the Regular Board meeting on February 18, 2025. 
 
 

 


